
 

Chair’s Monthly Report 

December 2019 

 

 
Following are highlights for the period of  

December 1st  – December 12th , 2019  

 

 

 

 

December 3 

 The Vice Chair delivered greetings at the Ontario Association of 

Parents in Catholic Education 14th Annual Commissioning Ceremony 

recognized parent volunteers for contributions to Catholic Education 

in Toronto at the CEC  

 

December 4 

 

 The Vice Chair attended and delivered remarks at the 5th Block 20 

Year celebration held at the CEC 

 

 


